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Date:  April 16, 2024 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Ted Wolff, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Heather Hodgman, Administrative Services Manager 
 
Subject: Proposed Purchase of One Additional Vehicle 
 
 
The public works department is proposing to purchase one additional 2023 Ford F-150 Super 
Crew 4x4 long bed this fiscal year.  This will be purchased using Highway User Revenue Funds 
(HURF). 
 
The purchase would be through the State of Arizona Cooperative Contract # CTR059323 with 
San Tan Ford.   
 
Staff respectfully requests the purchase of the vehicle in an amount not to exceed $54,724.28.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


